
 
 

 
From: RW [mailto:dtvtv@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, September 29, 2009 3:39 PM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Cc: Peter Tannenwald 
Subject: WIMP Ch 25 Miami 
 
Hi Mohammad, 
  
Please accept this email as a change to the STA request for WIMP Channel 25 Miami; 
the tower structure height should be 310.6 meters and not 311.5 meters as originally 
stated in the STA request. 
  
Thanks, 
  
Randy Weigner 
WIMP Ch 25 Miami 
(603) 520-1127 
 


